
Ref.  No.: LIC/SE/2022-23/147 Date: February 09th, 2023 
To, 
The Manager  The Manager 
Listing Department Listing Department 
BSE Limited        The National Stock Exchange of IndiaLtd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot C/1, 
Dalal Street G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex 
Mumbai-400001 Mumbai-400051 

Scrip Code: (BSE- 543526/NSE - LICI) 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Sub:  Clarification on Quick Results of the Corporation for Quarter & Nine Months ended on 
31st December, 2022. 

In connection with the quick results for quarter and nine months ended on December 31, 2022 filed 
by LIC of India today, we have noticed that due to technical issue of conversion of scanned sheets 
into editable text mode, at various places in financial results, some figures are not visible properly. 

We are hence filing the results on xbrl with correct figures separately. 

Kindly take the above clarification of the Corporation on record. 

Yours faithfully, 

For Life Insurance Corporation of India 

(Pawan Agrawal) 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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